
Andrew Alves 

 

Dear Members of the Sydney Portugal Community Club, 

I, Andrew Alves, respectfully ask for your support to join the Sydney Portugal Community Club's 
board with a great deal of pride and dedication.  

 I have over 15 years of experience in the IT industry and currently serve as a Global IT Manager. 
Throughout my career, I’ve developed a strong foundation in technology leadership, operational 
excellence, and problem-solving across global teams. 

Beyond my professional life, I’ve proudly been involved with Fraser Park Football Club for the past 8 
years, working alongside Filipe Batista and David Palma as part of the football committee and the 
Sydney Portugal Community Club, even during the club's challenging administration period. My 
connection to the club runs deep, having played at Fraser Park FC from the age of 13 through to 18. 

As someone born and raised in Sydney with Portuguese heritage, I’m passionate about preserving 
our culture and building a lasting legacy for the Portuguese community in the Inner West. I believe 
that with strong leadership, clear direction, and the right people, we can continue to grow the 
Club’s impact, not only for our members but also for the wider community. 

 

Best Regards, 

Andrew Alves 

 

  


